
Respect               Share               Determined               Passionate               Successful  

 

Parent Information Sheet – Thursday 16
th

 November  

National Safeguarding Week 

The internet is amazing. Children can play, learn, create and connect - opening up a whole 

world of exciting possibilities. But with the digital world changing all the time, how can you 

make sure your child’s staying safe?  Attached to this newsletter is an information sheet 

with advice from the NSPCC and tips on helping to keep your child safe.  If you are worried 

about online safety then please make an appointment to speak to a member of staff in 

school.  Our Internet Safety workshop for parents will be running again after Christmas and 

our Digital Leaders will be on hand to offer support and advice to parents.   

Safeguarding is a collective responsibility.  It is important that we work together to ensure 

the safety of our pupils.   

Remembrance Service 

Thank you to everyone who attended the remembrance service in Oakdale square on 

Sunday.  Despite the cold and wet weather there were many pupils and parents 

representing our school.  Thank you for your continued support.  

Children in Need 

Just a reminder that tomorrow we will be supporting Children In Need.  We were delighted 

that Pudsey and Blush visited school yesterday to talk to the children about some of the 

work they do.  Tomorrow is a non-uniform day and donation of £1 is required to wear non-

uniform.  The theme for the day is ‘Wear it Odd!’ All money raised will be donated to 

Children in Need and we hope to have a total for you by the end of the school day.  

Dogs 

It has been reported to me this morning that a number of parents have complained about 

dog fouling on the pavements outside the school grounds.  Unfortunately, whilst I agree this 

is abhorrent, I am unable to prevent it from happening.  This morning I have contacted the 

relevant department of the local authority to bring this to their attention and to ask for the 

area to be cleansed.  If you still have concerns please follow the link and complete the 

relevant form. http://www.caerphilly.gov.uk/Services/Environmental-health-and-

pollution/Report-an-issue/Dog-related-issues/Dog-fouling 

 


